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Dublin City Council Local Traveller Accommodation Consultative Committee (LTACC) 
 

Date: Friday 24th July 2020 / Meeting via Teleconferencing (Teams)               
 

Members in Attendance:  
Ms. Claire Kelly – Secretary and Co-ordinator 
Mr. Pat Teehan – Manager TAU 
Ms. Anne Helferty – Chief Welfare Officer 
Cllr. Sophie Nicoullaud 
Cllr. Alison Gilliland  
 

Apologies: 
Mr. Jack Keyes – Chairperson  
Mr. Shay L’Estrange – BTAP 
Cllr. Janet Horner 
Mr. Patrick Smith- Manager TAU  
Cllr. John Lyons  
Cllr. Anthony Flynn  
Ms.  Sally Flynn-Labre Park Representative  
Ms. Mary McCann – Avila Representative 
Ms. Brigid McDonagh – Cara Representative 
Ms. Collette Spears – CDTG Community Worker 
Cllr. Anthony Connaghan 
Ms. Winnie McDonagh – TravAct  
Ms. Winnie McDonnell – PHC St Margaret’s 
MS. Mary Berry - Labre Park Representative 
Ms. Angela O’Neill - FTDG 
MS. Mary Berry - Labre Park Representative 
Cllr. Hazel De Nortúin 
 

 
 Next meeting agreed in the City Hall 11.09.2020 @ 11am  

1. Sub 
Committee 
(LTACC) 

 Quorum needed to make Decisions surrounding the members of the Waste/Housing 
subcommittee group.  

 It was agreed PS and Project Estate Officer will be members of the housing subcommittee. 
 Discussion to be had at the next LTACC meeting.   

2. TAU update  Majority of voids allocated -9 voids allocated during the Covid period.  
 The TAU four-bed list has been cleared. Progress made on the Three-bed list.  
 Dumping on sites remains an issue and a drain on Resources.  
 TAU spending 90% time taking away rubbish.  
 P S implementing new waste initiatives on sites.  
  Labre Park/ Belcamp Lane/ Newtown Court are main sites with waste issues.  
 TAU supporting summer Programme in Bridgeview community center.  
 Community Programme to be developed and extend to all sites.  
 Support offered to work with residents regarding mental health on Belcamp/Newtown 

Court.  
 TAU continue to work with waste enforcement to find solutions.  
 It was suggested that restorative practices might be needed with the residents of Nass 

road regarding the culturally appropriate isolation units.  
 TAU supports this suggestion if absolutely needed.  
 It was stated that the Nass road site has benefited from the clean-up of the site.   


